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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Liquor store on queensway in old pizza hut building

From: Chris Bennett <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 8:54 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Liquor store on queensway in old pizza hut building 

Hi there, I am a resident of the Millar Addition and I am opposed to having a liquor store opening in our 
neighborhood. Over the last 2 years we have seen a tremendous spike in theft, vandalism and an abundance of 
unwanted walk through traffic from the downtown core. I am not alone when I say that I fear that this new 
liquor store will become the new hangout for many of the city's homeless population. The 711 on the corner of 
Queensway and 17th is a disgusting example of how this new liquor store could end up. Our neighbors are 
constantly finding needles and garbage in and around their properties, cars are being rifled through, garages, 
sheds and most recently one of our homes was burglarized. I feel that a liquor store will only promote more 
traffic from these less fortunate individuals in our neighborhood.   
If the people of our neighborhood need to purchase alcoholic beverages Shooters on Victoria is a 2 minute 
drive. I vote we keep it that way.  

I do not support the opening of this establishment. 

Sincerely,  
Chris Bennett. 
Member of the Millar Addition Block Watch  
1666 Fir St


